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United Nations Development Program |~ .00
Amman, Jordan

Dear Mr. Stevens,

Further to my letter no. 5/3/1/8079 dated 9 October 2007, kindly be advised of the
following Government of Jordan representatives to the Harmonized Approach to Cash
Transfers (HACT) task force meeting.

1) Ms. Jethan Abu Tayeh, Head of International Agencies and Commissions Division,
Ministry of Planning and International Cooperation (MOPIC).

2) Mr. Ahmad Al-Hwayan, Head of European Relations Division, MOPIC.

3) Ms. Ola Hawari, International Agencies and Commissions Division, MOPIC.

4) Dr. Mohammad Al-Mostarehe, General Budget Department.

5) Mr. Shaher Odeh, Director of Fiscal Department, Ministry of Finance.

6) Mr. Hassan Al-Hawari, Head of Grants Division, Ministry of Finance.

7) Mr. Mahmmod Al-Wshah, Head of Regional Monitoring Department, Audit Bureau.

Accordingly, UNDP is kindly requested to call for a meeting to discuss the new HACT
system. In the meantime, please accept my high esteem and consideration. '
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Y7 ACTION] INFO | Minister of Planning and
_ W T —— __‘{/ e International Cooperation
M’ e I % —
ol > a—

‘ 2 IR Nasser Shraideh
@/y 17(’/};! ﬂ'v | i3 70— | Secretary General

G581 WA Oles 000 .o - g~ NPC "L 3 SIETYEY - £1£4YEN uS1a (+4T7-1) £1228711/V+ - £1EEVAV/AC Lalla
Tel. (+962-6) 4644466 / 70 - 4644381 / 85 Fax 4649341 - 4642247 - Cable: NPC Jo - P.O. Box 555 Amman 11118 Jordan
E-mail: mop@mop.gov.jo YoV @By y1,E



ol sm Lo

, u;m.in.\,;.a,\m;;l?\‘_

: & THE HASHEMITE KINGDOM OF JORDAN
Ly oSl \',Jw

gty oM Oolaidig ladaseili 3,039

\;ﬁjﬂ’f‘“ w w T Ministry of Planning and International Cooperation
o TSI

Ref. No. . 5/3/1/8079.. . ... S N SR— < )
Date: .. 991012007 sl
...................................... Sal sl

Mr. Luc Stevens

UNDP Resident Representative
United Nations Development Program
Amman, Jordan

Dear Mr. Stevens,

In reference to your letter dated 4 September 2007, please be advised that the Ministry
of Planning and International Cooperation (MOPIC) has established a taskforce with the
participation of representatives from the Ministry of Finance, General Budget Department and
Audit Bureau, in order to participate in the Meetings that are held by the “Harmonized
Approach to Cash Transfers” (HACT) taskforce for adapting the new HACT approach in
Jordan. Moreover, kindly be informed that Ms. Jeihan Abu-Tayeh /Head of International
Agencies and Commissions Division, Mr. Ahmad Al-Hwayan, Head of European Relations
Division and Ms. Ola Hawari have been nominated to join HACT taskforce meetings.

Please accept my high esteem and consideration.

Suhair Al-Ali
Minister of Planning and -
International Cooperation
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